UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 'fm'

REGION V ae 7 -
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD C/()ﬁ

SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94598

August 20, 1979

Docket No. 70-1257

Exxon Nuclear Company, Inc.
2555 George Washington Way
Rizhlzaad, Washington 99352

Attention: Dr. R. Nilson, Manager
Licensing

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 24, 1979 in response to our Notice of
Violation dated July 6, 1979,

Although we have no questions at this time regarding the corrective actions
you have taken, they will be reviewed durin; the next material control and
accounting inspection at your facility,

Sincerely,
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